
From:  
Sent: Friday, February 7, 2025 3:33 PM 
To: NIETC 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Tribal Energy Access Corridor 

 
I attached a transmission study. The study was completed in Tripp County which is in the Tribal energy 
access corridor area. Southwest Power Pool was going to provide the money to install the 230 kv line 
from Witten to Fort Randle substation. I think this would be a good addition to the Tribal Energy Access 
Corridor. Might help to push the tribal corridor through. Have a good one.  
 
 

witten 230 kv line upgrade transmission.pdf  
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